## **EXECUTIVE ORDER 20-002**

As a preventative measure against the coronavirus threat, I, Jason Shelton, Mayor of the City of Tupelo, pursuant to my authority as the chief executive officer of the city, hereby issue this executive order postponing all Police Athletic League and Park and Recreation events held by or sponsored by the City of Tupelo until March 31, 2020, unless otherwise specified. A detailed list will be distributed on an event-by-event basis.

So ordered, this the 12<sup>th</sup> day of March, 2020.

Jason L. Shelton, Mayor

ATTEST:

Kim Hanna, CFO/City Clerk